
From:   Willy Gayle   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 09, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0468-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The originally proposed CV2X frequency band has been amended for this application to reflect the FCC
rules. The new frequencies are now 5905-5925 only.


